September 9, 2015
Please note that because this is a householder application, in the event of an appeal

against a refusal of planning permission which is to be dealt with by written representations,
any comments made about the application will be sent to the Secretary of State but you will
not have a further opportunity to comment at the appeal stage.

The Council welcomes comments from tenants and owners. If you are not the owner of
the property you occupy, can you please also inform the owner about this letter?

I look forward to hearing your views on this proposal.

Do you know you can receive email alerts about planning applications as they happen in
your local area? Sign up at www.camden.gov.uk/alerts
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